From: Ash. Margaret

To: Cole Kilstrom

Cc: Eischer, Alex

Subject: Antero Waste Management Plan
Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 2:22:00 PM

August 16, 2011
Dear Mr. Kilstrom:

The Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission has approved Antero’s Surface Hole Cuttings
Waste Management Plan submitted August 11, 2011. The following additional Conditions of
Approval have been added.

1. Antero will not transfer materials to a third party without prior written approval of the
COGCC Environmental Department.

2. Additional sampling may be required at request of the COGCC.

3. Antero is responsible for determining if the transfer of materials to a third party would be
considered disposal of solid waste and shall ensure compliance with State of Colorado
Solid Waste Regulation 6 CCR 1007-2.

The document tracking number is 2215325. Refer to this tracking number when submitting
documents or data related to this plan. A schedule for submittal of the initial report shall be set by
August 19, 2011.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.
Sincerely,
Margaret Ash, Manager Field Inspection Unit

Margaret A. Ash

Manager Field Inspection Unit

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Office: (303) 894-2100 Ext. 5110

Fax: (303) 894-2109

Cell: (303) 548-6298
margaret.ash@state.co.us
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